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From: David Banfield 
Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 3:08 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I wish that Tasmanian's had a say to this project, in the way of an early election, and if the Liberals win with a MAJORITY, 
then, and then only, do they have a mandate for the stadium. To win in minority will not give them a mandate. We are a 
democratic country and we should not be dictated to by the AFL. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

I don’t want the guidelines to reflect an assumption that Tasmanians can’t have AFWL and AFL teams without having a 
costly, poorly-planned and ugly stadium at Mac Point. 

Yours faithfully, 

David Banfield 
 




